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MNSURE OPEN ENROLLMENT CONTINUES 

 
MNsure Open enrollment 
continues through 1/15/2022.  
Don’t miss out on health 
insurance for next year! 

Community Resource Connections 
is assisting with applications for 
MNsure Health Insurance 
Programs.   

Call our staff at 

218-333-0880. 

Special Enrollment All Year:  If 
your household meets Medical 
Assistance (MA) or MNcare 
guidelines you may be eligible to 
apply and enroll at any time 
throughout the year.   

 

Qualified Health Plans:  For those 
eligible for qualified health plans 
(QHP) the time to enroll is now!  If 
it’s been more that 2 months since 
you last had health insurance, you 
will need to complete an 
application AND enroll in coverage 
by 1/15/2022! 

Assistance by Telephone: Our 
navigators will assist with 
applications over the phone. Due to 
continuing Covid restrictions, our 
staff continue to work remotely. In 
person appointments ARE 
available by appointment and 
require masking. 

 

MNsure 

Reminders: 
 

Consumers may qualify 
for a special enrollment 
period (SEP). Certain life 

events enable QHP 
enrollment outside of the 
regular annual enrollment 

period. 
Qualifying Life Events 

include: 
Losing health coverage, 

moving, getting married, 
having a baby or adopting. 

 
Depending on your Special 

Enrollment Period type, you 
may have 60 days before or 60 

days following the event to 
enroll in a plan. 

 
 

Contact: 

MNsure Navigators at CRC 

218-333-0880 

 

 

 

            



 

 

 

CRC welcomes our newest team member! 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

      

Community Resource Connections 

716 Paul Bunyan Dr NW 

Bemidji, MN 56601 

 

We are here to help! 

218-333-0880 

www.crcinform.org 

 

 

 
RentHelpMN – the federal Covid housing assistance program 

implemented by Minnesota Housing for residents of Minnesota, 

continues to be available to residents who are unable to pay their rent 

and utilities due to the financial impacts of Covid. Up to 18 months of 

rent and utilities may be covered based on household eligibility factors. 

View the state website at www.renthelpmn.org or contact a CRC Staff 

member at 218-333-0880 for information and application assistance. 

*SPECIAL NOTES 

It is essential that renters continue to work with their landlords 

throughout the application process.  

If a renter receives an eviction notice – they MUST participate in the 

eviction hearing process to be eligible for the potential benefits of 

RentHelpMN application. 

This program is due to expire on July 30, 2022. Now is the time to 

search for housing that is within your budget! 

 

https://www.crcinform.org/
http://www.renthelpmn.org/

